
 

 

June 18, 2021 
 
Aloha Sisters and Brothers of Hawaiian Airlines, 
 
In April, we informed you that we would begin meeting with Hawaiian Airlines to continue 
limited issue, expedited negotiations. We have made good on that promise and are 
working on a contract that will recognize and honor the work you do, and the value that 
you deliver to this company.  

Your committees have already made encouraging progress on many priority items. 
However, there are still a few issues that require more work. These issues include 
economics, benefits, job security and scope. 

To resolve these remaining issues, we are planning a high-level executive meeting 
between the IAMAW and Hawaiian Airlines in Las Vegas, scheduled for the week of July 
19, 2021. We are hopeful that we can come to an agreement on the remaining items and 
deliver a final Tentative Agreement to you. 
 
In closing, thank you for your support and solidarity. Together, we can secure a great 
contract on your behalf and avoid the need to enter into Section Six negotiations. 
 
 
In Solidarity,  
 
 
 
Michael Klemm     David Supplee 
President & Directing General Chairman  President & Directing General Chairman 
District Lodge 141     District Lodge 142 


